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I oppose yet another tax on automobile-related items, especially because this tax 

would not go to fund road and highway improvements.  Instead, the revenue from this 

tax would be sent to certain "environmental" and "mass transit" boondoggles as so 

many of our taxpayer dollars have been in the past.  You have to know by now that 

every dollar that is sent to environmental and mass transit causes is a complete 

waste of resources.  Please, just say "no" to yet another misguided money-grab. 

 

Thank you, 

Jeff Kelso 

Hermiston 

 


